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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY MEMORANDUM, 22-07 

 

TO:   Service Region Administrators 
  Service Region Administrator Associates 

  Service Region Clinical Associates 
  Regional Program Specialists 
  Family Services Office Supervisors 

 
  

FROM:   Kelli Root, Assistant Director 
  Division of Protection and Permanency 
 

 
DATE:   July 25, 2022 

 
SUBJECT:   Correction in SOP 12.10 Rights/Responsibilities of DCBS Foster and Adoptive Home 

Parents 

 
 

The purpose of this memorandum is to notify staff of a correction in SOP 12.10 
Rights/Responsibilities of DCBS Foster and Adoptive Home Parents, that was updated to match 
previously established SOP 4.28 Meeting Educational Needs which indicates: DCBS does not 

authorize children in out-of-home care (OOHC) to be home-schooled without court 
authorization, except for homebound programs that are administered by a public or private 

school. DCBS does not authorize children in OOHC to enroll in non-accredited educational 
programs that are not recognized by the Kentucky Department of Education (KDE) 
 

If you have any questions concerning this memorandum, please contact: 
 

Kristin Breeden, Out-of-Home Care Branch Manager 
kristin.breeden@ky.gov  
(502) 564-2147  
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